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The Week Ahead 
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Monday, November 22, 2021 DH Meeting 3:15pm, Small Gym 

Tuesday, November 23, 2021 Report Cards Available online – MyEdBC Family Portal 

Wednesday, November 24, 2021 
Staff Committee Meeting, 11:20am 

Musical – The Last 5 Years - 3pm-10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

Thursday, November 25, 2021 Musical – The Last 5 Years - 3pm-10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

Friday, November 26, 2021 Musical – The Last 5 Years - 3pm-10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

Upcoming Events 

 
December 1

st
 and 2

nd
 – Winter Band Concert 

 

December 1
st
 – 8

th
 – Grad Photos 

 

December 1
st
 and 2

nd
 – Winter Band Concert 

 

December 6
th
 – 8

th
 – Winter Play Dress Rehearsals 3-7pm 

 

December 9
th
 and 10

th
 – Winter Play Matinees (During School Hours) 

 

December 13
th
 – 15

th
 – Winter Play Nights 3pm – 10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

 

December 15
th
 – Staff Meeting 7:30am 

 

December 16
th
 – Locker Cleanout 1:15pm 

 

December 16
th
 and 17

th
 – Play ‘Little Women’ 3pm-10pm (show starts at 6:30pm) 

 

December 17
th
 – Flex Day – Early Dismissal – 2:01pm 

 

December 20
th
 – 31

st
 – Winter Break – School Closure 

 

January 3
rd

 – School Re-opens 
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Health and Safety: 

Know the 14-day rule before travelling with      
unvaccinated or partially vaccinated children 

 

Now that the U.S. border is open for                 
non-essential travel, parents and students are  
reminded that international travel – by land, air 
or sea – presents restrictions around school 
attendance for unvaccinated and partially       
vaccinated students upon return. 
 

Students who are not fully vaccinat-
ed CANNOT attend school for 14 
days following their return, according 

to federal travel guidance around COVID-19. 
 
 

While there are some quarantine exemptions for unvaccinated children accompanied by fully vac-
cinated adults, there is no exemption to allow unvaccinated or partially vaccinated students to 
return to school within 14 days following international travel, regardless of who they travel with 
or if they received a negative PCR test result. 

In addition to school, students who are unvaccinated or partially vaccinated cannot attend the 
following for 14 days after international travel: 

 day cares and camps 

 settings with vulnerable people (i.e. long-term care facilities) 

 large crowded indoor or outdoor settings (i.e. amusement parks, sporting events) 

 crowded public transportation that does not ensure physical distancing and masking 

If you decide to travel internationally during the school year, please coordinate with your teacher 
and school beforehand to ensure your child stays on top of schoolwork while they are away and 

for the 14 days following their return. 

Unvaccinated children returning from travel must also limit contact with others for 14 days, espe-
cially those who have underlying medical conditions, compromised immune systems or are 65 
and older. Returning travellers ages five and up must also take a COVID-19 molecular test, moni-
tor their health and watch for symptoms related to COVID-19. 

For more information on federal guidance and restrictions, visit canada.ca/coronavirus. For infor-

mation on provincial measures, visit bccdc.ca/covid19 or call 811. 

 

by Jacob Zinn at 10:39 AM  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1189
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1189
https://www.canada.ca/content/dam/phac-aspc/documents/services/publications/diseases-conditions/fully-vaccinated-travellers-without-covid-19-symptoms-returning-canada/fully-vaccinated-en.pdf
https://www.canada.ca/en/public-health/services/diseases/coronavirus-disease-covid-19.html
http://www.bccdc.ca/health-info/diseases-conditions/covid-19
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In The News: 

Racial Equity in Surrey Schools: Join our virtual 
session on Nov. 18 
Monday, November 15, 2021 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Spring of 2021, Surrey Schools held 39 Listening Circles across the district for our 
school communities to gather and share their experiences with racism. Participants 
included students, families, staff, district office staff, educators, members of our 
school community and the broader Surrey and White Rock communities. 

The experiences shared in this forum have now been gathered and reviewed to iden-
tify gaps between our district's values and the lived school experiences of our com-
munity. These disparities have informed a set of recommendations that we will uti-
lize to align our commitment to ensuring every student in our district receives high 
quality, culturally sustaining, and socially just education. 

We invite you to join us on Thursday, November 18 at 6:30 p.m. to hear more about 
these recommendations and to ask your questions. This will be a virtual session that 
will be accessible from this link. 

How to submit questions 

If you have any questions, please submit them using this form. Questions will be ad-
dressed during the live presentation. 

 

by Sheila Reynolds at 9:32 AM  
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1192
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/Lists/Posts/Post.aspx?ID=1192
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19:meeting_MWE0YTU0ZGYtZWRjOS00ZWI5LWFhYWItYWY1NjgxZmI3ZjJi%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22:%2208b4e9cf-8113-420d-ba07-52f7d4df8acd%22%2c%22Oid%22:%2213181a7e-dd0a-478b-b04f-9cce152992e0%22%2c%22IsBroadcastMeeting%
https://forms.office.com/r/EDCy9MxRmY
https://www.surreyschools.ca/NewsEvents/Posts/_layouts/15/userdisp.aspx?ID=30924
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FYI: 

On Friday, November 12th, the Dragon Tales Theater Co. of Fleetwood Park Secondary par-
ticipated in the Metro Vancouver Regional Thespian Festival on Granville Island at the Arts 

Umbrella Theater (https://www.bcthespians.ca/metro-vancouver-regional---nov-12th.html)  

Students competed in up to 3 events in various acting and technical categories, ranging 
from Monologues to Duet and Group Scenes, to Solo/Duet and Group Musicals, to Lighting 

and Costume Design and Stage Management.  Students who received a SUPERIOR 
AWARD will present as part of the opening ceremonies at the BC Provincial Thespian       

Festival on February 24th and 25th, and students who received an EXCELLENT AWARD  and/
or Superior Award will all have a chance to compete at the Provincials.  

 

Below is a list of students from Fleetwood Park Secondary who attended the festival and  
received these exceptional honors: 
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https://www.bcthespians.ca/metro-vancouver-regional---nov-12th.html


 9 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 10 

 

 

 

Home of Dragon Pride  

“Building Successful Futures”  



 11 

 

“This Week at Fleetwood Park” – Principal’s Message: November 15th – November 19th     

 

Good morning Dragons, 
 

It was a very challenging start to the week with the storm of the century.  We arrived to 
school on Monday morning through a torrential downpour, and then made our way 
home through the howling winds, floods and power outages.  Great thanks to our staff 
for your dedication in support of our students and for all your efforts in getting to 
school in the morning.  Although our building had a few leaks, by and large, we were 
dry and warm.  Thankfully, we did not lose power and were able to operate within a 
regular school day schedule.  Also, thank you to our students for your cooperation and 
understanding as we adjusted to the conditions of the day and reorganized our staff for 
1st block class coverage.  All in all, a great community effort during a very extraordinary 
day.  Way to go Dragons!  This severe weather has caused huge levels of damage and 
devastation across southern BC.  We extend our best wishes to all members of our 
Fleetwood Park community and hope that you and your loved ones are safe and well. 

Home of Dragon Pride  
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This week our Fleetwood Park Secondary Dragon Tales Theatre Company has been very 
busy with final preparations for their first Musical production of the year.  This week the 
company will be performing a student written musical “The Last 5 Years”.  The students 
have been working very hard, and have devoted many hours to prepare for the show.  
Please see page 9 of this week’s newsletter or reach out to Mr. Rossiter for details about 
ticket purchase.  The production will be presented to a smaller, physically-distanced, live 
audience and will also be simulcast for a virtual audience.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Tuesday, after Monday’s deluge, we were treated to a beautiful day of sunshine.  Our 
students took advantage of the good weather, and enjoyed being together in community.   
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Our Art students began painting this year’s Winter window mural. 

 

Our Intramural Program’s Dodge Ball  Championships were held this week! 
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Wednesday was early dismissal day for us as teachers prepared their Midterm Report 
Cards.  Thank you to all our teachers for your time, care and professionalism in putting 
together this very important feedback for students and parents.  Report cards will be 
available on Tuesday, November 23rd through the Parent Portal of MyEdBC.  Parents, if 
you require assistance in setting up your account, please see our website for details.  If 
you need additional support, please contact the office for help.  We encourage all stu-
dents to review your midterm report card with your parents/guardians.  Congratulations 
to all students on your hard work and success for this first reporting period.  We wish 
everyone the very best for the 2nd term. 

 

On Thursday morning we held our Health and Safety Committee meeting.  This was an 
opportunity to review all of our safety protocols and discuss the systems we have in 
place for 21-22.  Thank you to all students and staff for wearing your masks, staying as 
distanced as possible, regularly washing your hands, avoiding sharing personal items/
food and checking your health every morning before you attend school.  These 
measures are helping our community, thank you. 

 

I’d like to close by thanking all parent drivers for your assistance with our traffic issues.  
Your help in avoiding left hand turns into our lot, not entering our staff parking lots, 
picking up your children a few blocks away from the school, and if possible, sending 
your children to school on foot or by bike, all helps with traffic congestion around the 
school.  Although the situation still isn’t great, it does seem to be a little better on the 
roads around the school in the morning and afternoon drop-off and pick-up times.   

 

Have a happy and safe Friday and weekend Dragons.  We will see you back at school on 
Monday. 

 

 

Ken 
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Mission Statement: 
 
“At Fleetwood Park Secondary we value excellence in education and strive to provide a learning environment where all students 

are encouraged to build successful futures.” 
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